
Gardening – planting boxes and sunflowers

We have started growing our sunflower seeds in the 
classrooms!

Each class is growing their own seeds and when the 
seedlings are strong enough, we will plant them 
outside in our new planting boxes. 

Classes will be encouraged to take care of their 
plants and Angie, from Keter (who kindly donated all 
the planting boxes), will judge which class grew the 
most successful sunflowers.

We look forward to our gardening/Forest School 
club next term and hope to grow more exciting 
things in our new planting boxes and pots around the 
school!  



Gardening Club
Gardening Club have had a fantastic 
start to Term 5 starting to sort the 
new planters ready for the planting of 
fruit, vegetables, herbs and shrubs! 
Take a look as you walk though our 
school and see what is growing!

We have repotted the class sunflowers 
because they were starting to grow so 
well and needed bigger pots! The 
gardening club attendees were so 
helpful and managed to transplant so 
many plants with real care!



A big thank you to our 
parent/carer helpers Andrea 

and Jude who have been a very 
welcome support in making our 

garden start to look 
wonderful!

The Gardening Club pupils have been 
getting stuck in to make our Dashwood 
outside space inviting and haven for all 

of our pupils and mini-beasts alike!


